
 
 

 
Staff Report 

October 17, 2017 
 

This report is meant to provide updates to the Board of Directors Finance Committee: 
 
2016-17 Audit 
Christy White Associates were on-site at CSMC, our back-office provider, the week of 
September 25th, to complete their review of our financials.  The audit is due to the state 
by December 15th. Marcy Fimbres from Christy White Associates has prepared our 
2016-17 audit and will provide a formal presentation and review is under New Business.  
 
California Credit Union (checking account) 
The secondary account for CCS is a checking account at California Credit Union.  
Balances are as of the end of the reported month: 

 September:   $250,000.00 
 
California Credit Union (Money Market account) 
CCS has a secondary investment account at California Credit Union.  Balances are as of 
the end of the reported month: 

 September:   $250,000.00 
 
Chase Bank (checking account) 
The primary account for CCS is a checking account at Chase Bank.  Balances are as of the 
end of the reported month: 

 September:   $3,055,554.51 
 
Enrollment 
As of Wednesday, October 11, our enrollment for the 2017-18 year stands at: 
 

 CCS of Fresno: 140 
 CCS of LA: 476 
 CCS of San Diego: 402 

 
JP Morgan Chase (CD account) 
CCS has a laddered CD account through JP Morgan Chase.  Balances are as of the end of 
the reported month: 

 September:  $2,255,141.76 
 


